
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1: Phoebe   Class 2:  Ibrahim   Class 3: Ibrahim   Class 4:  Seth 
 

Badges:  
 
Headteacher awards: Noah, Dylan, Joseph H 
Writer of the Week:  Evelyn P 

 22nd September 2023 

 
 NEEDWOOD 

Class 1: Alexander   Class 2:  Etta  Class 3:  Croft & Bea 
 

Badges: 
 
Headteacher awards:  Bella, Sylvie, Tiffany, Evie, William H, Mathew 
Writer of the Week:  Morgan 

Dear Parents, 

 
At the end of another busy week, I would like to congratulate the children in both schools for working 
hard, but most importantly for displaying our Fruit of the Spirit values so consistently. This was evident 
in our Church School (SIAMS) inspection at All Saints yesterday. The inspector was incredibly            
impressed with how our vision and values are part of everything we do.  
 
Well done to everyone - children, parents and staff - for working together so successfully. 
 
I would like to remind everyone of our uniform expectations, especially for PE. We have noticed some 
children wearing incorrect uniform for PE this week. Please check the attached expectations document. 
Thank you. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
Best Wishes. 
 

Mr Baxter   

  (Gold Star) 

(Silver Star) Simran, Harvey S 

ALL SAINTS 
 

 CLASS 1  -   100% 

 CLASS 2    -  94% 

 CLASS 3    -  97%  

 CLASS 4   -   99% 

NEEDWOOD 
 

CLASS 1   -  100% 
 

CLASS 2  -  99% 
 

CLASS 3  -  98% 
 

ATTENDANCE   

WELL DONE CHILDREN! 

  (Bronze Cup) 

   (Bronze Star) 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Events and dates are subject to change but we will always try to stick to dates as 
much as possible.  
 
 
 
EMAILS FROM SCHOOL - ALL SAINTS 
The Office sometimes sends emails from the school email addresses. Can parents please make sure 
these are in your address book so that they don’t go into spam/junk folders,  
 
The office email addresses are - 
  
asr-office@asr.jtmat.co.uk    
asr-admin@asr.jtmat.co.uk. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
JOHN TAYLOR FREE SCHOOL – YEAR 6 OPEN EVENING 
John Taylor Free school Year 6 Open Evening will take place on Monday 2nd October from 6-8pm. 
  
All Year 6 students and parents are welcome to come along to this event.  
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

6.10.23 HARVEST FESTIVAL 9.15 AM 

24.10.23 FLU VACCINATIONS  

10.10.23 PARENTS EVENING 

11.10.23 BHANGRA DANCING CLASS 2 AT JTHS 

12.10.23 PARENTS EVENING 

8.12.23 CHRISTINGLE/CAROLS  9.15 AM 

20.12.23 CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 

9.2.23 PANCAKE RACE 2.45 PM 

7.3.23 WORLD BOOK DAY 

19.3.23 EASTER SERVICE 9.15 AM 

3.7.23 SPORTS DAY AM 

18.7.23 LEAVERS AND FINAL CELEBRATION 
1.30 PM 

  

DIARY - ALL SAINTS 

6.10.23 HARVEST FESTIVAL 2.30 PM 

10.10.23 PARENTS EVENING 

11.12.23 BHANGRA DANCING YEARS 1/2 AT JTHS 

12.10.23 PARENTS EVENING 

23.11.23 FLU VACCINATIONS 

8.12.23 CHRISTINGLE/CAROLS 2.00 PM 

18.12.23 CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 

19.12.23 CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 

9.2.23 PANCAKE RACE 9.15 AM 

7.3.23 WORLD BOOK DAY 

19.3.23 EASTER SERVICE 2.30 PM 

4.7.23 SPORTS DAY AM 

17.7.23 LEAVERS AND FINAL CELEBRATION 
1.30 PM 

DIARY - NEEDWOOD 

mailto:asr-office@asr.jtmat.co.uk
mailto:asr-admin@asr.jtmat.co.uk


 
 

 
 

 
 
EQUESTRIAN TEAM 
Some of the equestrian team (Lucy, Poppy and Xanthe) went to Beaverhall and competed in the show 
jumping classes at the weekend. They all worked hard and had a great time. Poppy came 4th and      
Xanthe came 6th in their classes too. Well done to all our riders!  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The children all used a bow saw today.  They used two different 
types of saw with two different blades.  The peg blade has    
triangular teeth usually set in threes with a gap in the middle 
and a raker blade which has regular teeth.  The peg blade is 
usually used on dry, seasoned wood and the   raker on green 
wood. 
 
All the children could tell the difference when sawing their 
wood cookie and virtually all preferred the peg as the post we 
were sawing was very dry. 
  
Mud pies were also popular this week and the children had fun 
just getting muddy. 
  
Next week we will be visiting the Deer Park at Hoar 
Cross.  Please refer to the letter that was sent home yesterday 
and could I ask that the permission sheet is returned please by 
Monday 18th September. 
  
Mrs G. Spencer 
Forest School Leader 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

ONLINE SAFETY 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

COMMUNITY 


